Area 2 Meeting 2010

15 Bundaberg Zontians arrived in Gladstone for a fun-filled, information packed weekend on the 20th-21st February.  

We heard from some inspirational speakers (one via webcam from the States), ate some delicious food and mingled with other gorgeous ladies from Area 2, overall a sensational weekend.  

Well done and Thankyou to the Zonta Club of Gladstone.  
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